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Happy New Year - what a great year we had!
Looking forward to an even better one!
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Business meeting notes  
Well, there wasn't much business at the Holiday potluck, 

in fact there was none. The gathered had some wonderful 
food, good drinks and of course extraordinary fellowship. 
Thanks to Carl and Laura Johnson for supplying the place 
and turkey for this party.

Officers for 2010

Chairman Michael Wallace

Vice Chairman Carl Johnson

Program Chairman Art Hofmann

Guild Chairman Larry Stroud

Video Librarian Dennis Lashar

Show Chairman Bill Taft  

Post Officer George Nostrant

Secretary Bill Hartman

 Wood Forum Editor  Michael Wallace

Treasurer George Nostrant

Seminar Coordinator Larry Stroud

Photographer

Web Page coordinator

January Meeting - Art Hofmann
Our first meeting of the year will take place on 

Tuesday, January 5th at 7 P.M. at the relatively new 
location of Luthiers Mercantile at 7975 Cameron 
Dr. - Bldg. 1600 Windsor, CA.

Natalie Swango of Luthiers Mercantile will tell us 
about the state of the business and show us around 
the site. Her presentation will be followed by Harry 
Fleishman, a luthier from Sebastopol, (http://
www.fleishmaninstruments.com/) will hold forth 
about the latest in guitar construction on the basis 
of samples that he will bring with him.

Harry will be accompanied by an apprentice who 
has been working with him for the last four years 
as well. This should be an interesting meeting.

Natalie Swango of Luthiers Mercantile adds, 
"We have some fall down items that might appeal 
to woodworkers that we will have available that 
evening for $5/pound. We'll put it out for people 
to look over, if they are interested. No hard sell, 
but some of this stuff might be of interest to your 
group. -- People should dress warmly as we'll be 
meeting in the warehouse and it gets mighty cold 
in the evening.

Calendar 
Here is the calendar for the next couple of 

months:
  January 5th 2010 - Luthier’s Mercantile, Harry 

Fleishman Guitar builder
February - Jerry Kermode turns a signature bowl 

for us
March - Joe Amaral at Bill Hartman’s shop in 

Rancho Cotate H.S.
April - Design Workshops in Hayward, 11 A.M. 

Saturday, April 10...
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Officers

Contact         Michael Wallace 
Snail-Mail    PO BOX 1838, Sebastopol, Ca 95472
E-Mail          mjmwallace@gmail.com
Home           (707) 824-1013

Chairman Michael Wallace 824-1013

Vice Chairman Carl Johnson 473-9505

Program Director  Art Hofmann 542-9767

Secretary Bill Hartman  696-0966

Treasurer George Nostrant 538-3398

Show Chairman Bill Taft  794-8025

Wood Forum Editor Michael Wallace 824-1013

Guild Chairman Larry Stroud 823-1775

Publicity Coordinator  Bill Taft 794-8025

Video Librarian Dennis Lashar  538-9793

Seminar Coordinator Larry Stroud 823-1775

Post Officer George Nostrant  538-3398

Web Page   

Photographer  

Join Us! The Sonoma County Woodworkers Association is a 
31-year old association of over one hundred professional and 
amateur woodworkers who meet monthly at members’ shops to 
share experiences, ideas, techniques, and mutual enjoyment for 
creating with wood.  Membership entitles you to attend monthly 
meetings, receive Wood Forum, our monthly newsletter, attend 
our annual show, and apply for seminars and demonstrations.  
Annual dues, payable at the beginning of each calendar year, 
are $25.  New members joining after September 30 may, for 
$35, have their membership extend through December 31 of the 
following year. Please consider joining the SCWA and meeting 
people who, like yourself, are interested in the art and business 
of fine woodworking. Send dues to: 				  

PO Box 4176, Santa Rosa, CA 95402Santa Rosa, CA 95402

Wood Forum  is the monthly newsletter of the Sonoma 
County Woodworkers Association.  Please feel free to submit 
articles, notices, photographs, announcements, and comments 
for inclusion in the publication.  Advertisements are accepted 
with a per-entry cost of $5 per column inch.  All submissions 
for the February. issue must be received by January, 2010.  
You may submit your entries to the editor listed below.

Wo o d Fo r u m
Newsletter of the Sonoma County Woodworkers AssociationFrom the Chairman

Happy New Year's to you all. We certainly had a fun-filled 
set of meetings in 2009. From what is planned for 2010 by 
Art, it looks like another interesting year.
As things sort of get back to normal, (kids back to school, 
adults back to work), I trust you had time to spend this 
holiday season with family and friends. Since recorded 
history began, the celebrations that are centered around 
this time of year, have been time to take stock of your life, 
celebrate your good fortune and have parties. So I do hope 
you had a good time.
This year, we mourned the passing of two influential figures 
in woodworking - Sam Maloof and James Krenov. Closer to 
home, one of our own - Ray Churchill - also passed away. 
May their spirits live on. Our Artistry in Wood show had a 
great turn out. It was second highest the museum has ever 
seen. We had some interesting speakers and of course, a 
wonderful potluck.  
Looking ahead, our Artistry in Wood show isn't until later 
this year (September) and already, I've got plans to really 
make something for it this year. Well, actually it is the same 
thing I wanted to do this past year, but just didn't find the 
time.  
Like many, I have a job during the day and it often cuts 
into my woodworking. But thanks to economy, (yeah!) it 
appears that my time in the shop will be increased this year 
versus decreased. I would think something about "making 
lemonade when handed lemons" is appropriate here. 
As you look at the latest roster of officers, it's good to see 
some new names fulfilling much needed positions. I do 
hope that many of you will consider running for office later 
in the year. 
See you at the next meeting!
Michael
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            Yes, I would like to join the SCWA and meet other people who are interested in the craft, the art, and 
the business of fine woodworking.  Here is my application.  I have enclosed a check for the annual dues 
of $25 that covers my subscription to Wood Forum  and entitles me to attend the monthly meetings.  

Wood Forum
Vol. 30 No:01Janary 2010

  PO Box 4176                           Santa Rosa, CA 95402

Newsletter of the Sonoma County Woodworkers Association

www.sonomawoodworkers.com

 Membership Application

Send check and completed application to:  Sonoma County Woodworkers Association
                                                                               PO Box 4176, Santa Rosa, CA  95402

		       
First Name

                     Cell Phone

Address  City

Profession and Woodworking Interests

Zip

E-mail Address

Home Phone                               Work Phone

 Web Site
Prefer Newsletter By    	

Additional Comments

        Email             Regular Mail

Last Name


